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April 4, 2023

Good evening, POB School Community.

I hope this evening finds you enjoying the preview to spring and summer. Today's Art Honor 
Society Induction let us know that the season to celebrate our students is upon us. I am writing 
to remind you that our spring recess begins this Thursday, April 6th. All POB Schools will be 
closed April 6th-April 16th. Schools will reopen on Monday, April 17th. 

Last week, our science department, high school students, and PTA combined efforts and 
hosted the annual POB STEAM Night. This year, the event was back in person for families to 
engage in STEAM activities led by our students. There was a powerful video played at the 
beginning of the night, which is worth watching: Neil Degrasse Tyson-The Most Human 
Activity. In the video, he encourages us to foster and encourage children's curiosity.

Finally, we are #POBProud of all students, but three of them deserve some recognition. 
Benjamin Goodman, Melissa Wynne, and Joanna Chertoff have created a Holocaust 
documentary, Names, Not Numbers, which will premiere at the Suffolk Y JCC on April 30th 
at 4:00 PM. Below is the flyer should you wish to attend.
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SUFFOLK Y JCC invites you to an EXCLUSIVE PREMIER

of A Student Produced Holocaust Documentary

Names, Not Numbers
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Have a wonderful spring recess and for those celebrating a holiday, enjoy your time with 
family and friends. Be sure to check the District calendar for all the exciting events planned 
for the last quarter of the 2022-23 school year.

Sincerely,

Dr. Mary O'Meara

Superintendent of Schools
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